
Opportunity to participate in research 
 
Researchers at Dalhousie University are studying innovative programs that are in place across the 
country to help individuals and families in the community who are dealing with life-limiting chronic 
illness access the services and supports they need.  As part of this study, the research team is interested 
in learning more about how the Alzheimer’s Society of Nova Scotia is supporting individuals with 
dementia who are living in the community, and their families.  
 
The research team would like to speak with individuals who have accessed services and supports 
through the Alzheimer’s Society of Nova Scotia to learn about their experiences.  We are currently 
seeking two individuals to participate in our study. We are interested in speaking with: 

• Individuals who are over the age of 18 years 

• Individuals with dementia who are living in the community, OR family members of individuals with 
dementia  

• Individuals who have accessed programs or services and supports through the Alzheimer’s Society of 
Nova Scotia 

 

Participation will involve a one-time telephone interview with a member of the research team. If you are 
interested in participating in this study, or have questions, please contact the Research Coordinator: 

Cynthia Kendell 
cynthia.kendell@ccns.nshealth.ca 
(902) 473-7501  

mailto:cynthia.kendell@ccns.nshealth.ca

